Rusty Lewis, Senior Vice President & General Manager
VeriSign Naming and Directory Services

21345 Ridgetop Circle

LS2-3-2

Dulles, VA  21166

Dear Rusty:

NeuLevel, Inc. has notified ICANN that it intends to provide a bid in response to the anticipated request for proposals for a .net successor registry operator. In order to properly prepare their proposal, NeuLevel has requested that VeriSign provide certain information regarding the operation of the .net registry. I have attached the letter that ICANN received from NeuLevel that indicates their intention to provide a bid in response to the .net RFP and also lists their questions.

ICANN is forwarding this request on to VeriSign, and requests that VeriSign forward all appropriate and responsive information to ICANN.  ICANN will escrow, and later share this information with bona fide potential .net applicants. In the event that you determine that any of the information should be kept confidential, receipt of this information by applicants will be predicated upon execution of non-disclosure agreements. This request may not cover all legitimate requests for information pertaining to .net. If ICANN receives additional legitimate requests, or determines additional information is necessary to adequately respond to the RFP, we may forward additional requests for information at a later time.  
As a point of information, we note that certain of the questions seem to pertain to .net data that is currently combined with .com before publication but is otherwise public information, other questions request information similar to that released to applicants prior to the .org reassignment, and other questions seem to tie to the GNSO recommended criteria for the reassignment. 
Thank you in advance for the time taken to consider and respond to this information. Please call at any time with questions or requests for clarification you may have.

Sincerely,

Kurt J. Pritz

cc: Chuck Gomes

